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Callaghan, Thomas - ^ ZJ&^i 
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2012 1:12 PM 
To: , Allen, William (DEP) 
Subject: FW: 25 PA Code Chapter 77.106, Permit Fee changes 

Another comment. 

Thomas Cal laghan, P.G. ] Director 
Bureau of Mining Programs 
Department of Environmental Protection 
Rachel Carson State Office Bldg. | Harrisburg, PA 17105 
ph 717.787.5015 | fax 717.783.4675 

From: franktucci(p)verizon.net fmailto:franktucci(g)verizon.netl 
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2012 2:23 PM 
To: Callaghan, Thomas 
Subject: 25 PA Code Chapter 77.106, Permit Fee changes 

Dear Mr. Callaghan 

The proposed changes to the non-coal surface mining permits would create a financial hardship on our 
company. Frank Tucci Inc is a small business permitted for 4 large surface mines although each one is small in 
acreage or barely used at all. The proposed fee changes would cost our company $5800.00 annually. We are 
currently close to running out of gravel and are looking for a new location. The 'new permit' fee in addition to 
the engineering costs would be out ofthe question for us to afford. Therefore a company that has been an 
integral part of our community since 1950, providing jobs, construction material, and tax revenue could 
disappear. To stay competitive we can not raise our prices enough to cover all the costs of doing business. We 
urge you to reconsider this proposal to include the idea that smaller mines can not afford what large companies 
could handle. 

Thank you for your attention to our concerns. 
» 

Respectfully, 
Frank J. Tucci 

Frank Tucci Inc. 
25000 PA Route 99 
Cambridge Springs, PA 16403 
Phone:814-398-8111 
FAX: 814-398-8769 


